St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford — Newsletter

Another busy week with lots going on! It was lovely to chat with you about the wonderful progress your
children are making at our parents' evenings this week. It seems incredible that we are now well over half
way through the academic year - the time has flown by! There is still plenty to look forward to in the
remainder of the year.

Thank you for supporting your child with their book review homework - they seem to have really enjoyed
this task and we have enjoyed sharing with each other and with the class. The children have also
continued to read favourite books to the class that had been brought in last Friday for our pyjama day.
Year 1 and 2 children enjoyed a follow up assembly that was delivered by Martin (our cricket teacher).
He then worked with each class on some cricket based activities in the classroom to see how much the
children could remember - he was very impressed!

In science, we have been learning about carnivores, omnivores and herbivores. Hopefully your child will be
able to explain this to you. There is a follow up activity for homework this week (see below)

Maths:

Year 1: This week in maths, the children have been matching pictorial representations of tens and ones
to numbers up to 50. They have been using mathematical language to explain their thinking. The children
have also been counting backwards and forwards in tens and then adding ones to complete both partial
and unmarked number fracks.

Year 2: Year two have been finishing their unit on multiplication and division by revising and completing
the end of block assessment. The children have worked extremely hard on this unit and this is clear in
their understanding in the assessment. They have started the next block on fractions where the focus
has been on making equal parts and then recognising and finding a half.

Homework:

This week, as well as regular reading, spelling/phonic work, I would like the children to complete the
attached science activity. They can either write just the word in the correct part of the Venn diagram,
or draw a little picture too.

Indoor P.E. or Yoga continues fo take place on Tuesday afternoons. Outdoor P.E. is on Friday mornings.
The children need their warm P.E. kit for this. (weather permitting)

Upcoming dates:

Monday 23™ March at 4pm: Phonic screening information meeting for parents/carers of Year 1
children.

Monday 23™ March at 4.30pm: SATS information meeting for parents/carers of Year 2 children.

Many thanks,

Mrs D. Gilbey
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